
BAPTIST AMBASSADORS FOR CHRIST 
“ W E  A R E  A M B A S S A D O R S  F O R  C H R I S T . ”  I I  C O R .  5 : 2 0  

S
P
A
I
N

LAVON & CAROLYN WATERS 
Apartado 242 

19080 Guadalajara, Spain 
Phone - 011 34 949 319819 

Cell - 34 661 253635

Holding forth the word of  life...” Phil 2:16 
web: www.watersinspain.com 

e-mail: waters.spain@gmail.com 
camp website (Spanish): mccbautista.com

“

Dear Pastor & Friends:                                                                   November, 2022 
This strange looking machine pictured above is our new project for Mount Calvary 
Baptist Camp. This is a Hyundai generator with approximately 44 KVA’s of  
power. The generator we now have was bought in the summer of  l992.  It has 
provided electricity for the camp for 20 years, but during the past couple of  years 
it has begun to fail. Twice during the camps this summer a mechanic had to come 
out and repair it. The generator in the picture is smaller but more than sufficient for 
the needs at camp. This new one can be purchased here in Guadalajara. 

So now, the question is: How much is this going to cost?  The total price 
including bringing it to the camp and setting it up is 9,310,95€ which translated 
into $’s right now would be approximately $9,193.00. We have an excellent 
exchange rate now (almost 1 to 1). The Spanish churches who support camp on a 
monthly basis have already begun to commit themselves, but it is almost an 
impossible task for them to pay it all. The churches are basically small and our 
inflation rate now is worse than the U.S.A. Gas costs 8 euros a gallon! 

So we appeal to you, our supporting churches and friends to partner with us for 
this new project. Any amount would be tremendously appreciated. Camp is being 
blessed and used by God. The above picture was taken this past Saturday. It was a 
regional youth meeting organized by our church in Guadalajara. There were 132 
present, 90% young people.They love camp and basically came together for the last 
time this year before the cold weather sets in until camps begin this next summer - 
hopefully with a new generator. Can you help make this possible?
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